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 Mission’s conference has come to a close for another year and we have all left with a better 
understanding and appreciation for our missionaries that CCBC supports both here in the U.S. and 
throughout the world. 

 Speakers this week included the Sturgeon’s, missionaries in Bolivia, The Haley’s, missionaries 
returning to the field in Africa, The Wright’s, missionaries in Uganda, and The Batory’s, GFA missions 
association. 

 The five days of conference have been filled with the spirit of God which was present during all 
the preaching each night as well as with the Jr. Church children who had a separate mission’s 
conference each night of their own. 
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